Be Kind Be Safe Be Your Best





" Excellence Through Unity "

#### **PYALONG PRIMARY SCHOOL**

Established 1878 10-14 Bourke Street, Pyalong, Victoria, 3521

Phone: 03 57 851 291

email: pyalong.ps@education.vic.gov.au

### We are a Child Safe School

**Principal:** Jessica Bowen-Duarte Acting Principal: Renata Rice Teachers: Laura Straghan - Grade F/I, Gail Pritchard - Grade 2/3, Stephen Cadusch/David Close- Grade 4/5, Tayler Gready/Michelle Gyton-Taylor - Grade 5/6, Brooke Maher - Sport & Wellbeing, Louise Wilson/Pam Thrift - Tutoring, Michelle Gyton-Taylor - Indonesian, David Close - STEM, Brianna Bell—Student Wellbeing

#### **IMPORTANT REMINDERS:**

#### August

Wednesday 27th—Hot Lunch

Thursday 28th—Swimming

Program, whole school

**Friday 29th**—Swimming Program, whole school

**Friday 29th**—No Lunch Orders from General Store—swimming

#### **S**eptember

**Monday 1st**—Swimming Program, whole school

Tuesday 2nd—Swimming

Program, whole school

Tues 2nd & Thurs 4th—Father's Day Stall at recess

Wednesday 3rd—Swimming Program, whole school

**Friday 5th**—District Athletics, Meadow Glen Epping

Monday 8th— Student Led Conferences Student Free except

for conference time

Friday 12th—Summer Round Robin 5/6

**Monday 15th**—Foundation Kinder visit

**Tuesday I 6th**—Division Athletics Meadow Glen Epping

Friday 19th - Last Day of Term, 2:30 dismissal





September
Ist—Montana









## SWPBS AWARDS

Friday assembly usually commences at 2.45pm. All Welcome



Our focus this week is:-Follow Teachers' Directions.

No awards this week as there was no assembly last Friday due to the Curriculum Day.

No Assembly this week due to the Swimming Program.

Please book your Student Led Conference times for
Monday 8th September
as per the SMS sent last week.
Students attend their conference but do not attend school the
rest of the day.

# FATHER'S DAY STAU

Recess:

Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> September and Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> September

Items from \$1.00 Limit: 2 items per child



# 5 Day Swimming Program Thurs 28th Aug — Wed 3rd Sept Important Reminders

We are excited to begin our F-6 swimming program this Thursday! To ensure your child is fully prepared for their session, please remember to send them to school with the following items:

- Bathers
- Towel
- Goggles (optional but recommended for comfort)
- A plastic bag to store wet clothing after swimming.

To help prevent any lost items, we kindly ask that all belongings are clearly labelled with your child's name.



There will be no lunch orders from the General Store on Friday 29th August and no pie warmer lunches on any of the swimming days.

